
 

 
 
 
 
 

October 11, 2024 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Prince George’s County Council Planning, Housing & Economic 
  Development Committee  
 
FROM: Lakisha Hull, AICP, LEED AP BD+C, Planning Director 
 Richard Eberhart Hall, AICP, Special Assistant 
 Natalia Gomez, AICP, Planner IV 
 
SUBJECT:  CB-62-2024 
 
 

Attached to this letter are three maps created by the Planning Department following the 
recent PHED session on October 3, 2024. These maps provide visual representations of stand-
alone convenience stores, convenience stores associated with gas stations, and convenience 
stores as part of mixed-use projects. Additionally, the maps include data analysis broken down by 
Councilmanic Districts. 

 
Additional comments to the bill were previously submitted on June 24, 2024. The 

submission included a technical staff report and a transmittal letter from the Planning Board. 
 
As always, the Planning Department is happy to assist with any questions or revisions the 
Committee may wish to discuss. 
 
 


